
November 13th, 2024 

Lower Chanceford Township Building, November 13th, 2024, 7:00PM. A 'Special

Meeting" of the Lower Chanceford Township Board of Supervisors was called to order by the 

Chairman Alan Taylor. Others present were Supervisor James Parlett, Jr and sec/treas/zoning 

officer Susan Wiley. 

Secretary/Treasurer Susan Wiley presented the proposed "State Fund" Budget for 2025 

for review. There being no corrections the proposed "State Fund" budget was approved as 

presented. 

Secretary/Treasurer Susan Wiley presented the proposed "General Fund" budget for 

2025 for review. There was discussion to increase the contribution for Airville Volunteer Fire 

Company by $10,000. There being no additional changes, the proposed "General Fund" budget 

was approved as presented. 

Due to the nature of the advertisement, the meeting was adjourned. 

Susan Wiley, sec/treas/zoning officer 
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